

Chatsworth Infant School

Friday 13th June



THE PIONEER ACADEMY



Message from Mrs Kinsley So lovely to finish the week with some warm sunshine, and Chatsworth is even brighter with all the yellow outfit efforts to support Cystic Fibrosis Week with the Cystic Fibrosis Trust-information about this rare genetic condition, and details of ways to support can be found on the CFT website here. Its been a busy day as we've also had our super popular Father's Day Sale thanks to our fabulous PTA. We hope all dads, grandads and special men and boys in our children's lives have an extra special weekend, and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday.



SAFE Our half term safety focus is water safety and Miss Turner's assembly this week introduced the children to some important rules as we get ready to enjoy the paddling pools and swimming pools this summer. Some videos and information for families can be found on the



Royal Life Saving Society's website <u>here</u>

HAPPY What a lovely surprise this week to get a parcel from Ellie Simmonds, who was so excited to hear about our Nursery class

being named after her! Thank you so much to Isaac and Elijah's nan for linking us upthe children are thrilled!



LEARNING

Year 2 were watching clips of relay competitions this week after practising passing the baton in PE. Sports Day is in the diary for Monday 14th July and we can't wait to show off the skills of our mini Usain Bolts and Katarina Johnson-Thompsons!



safe-happy-learning

Nursery news

Nursery letters have gone out this week as we begin to get ready to welcome our new intake in September.

We're pleased to introduce Miss Cogan as the class teacher for Simmonds class next year, as Miss

McKay will be leaving Chatsworth to go travelling! We will miss her so much but can't wait to hear of her adventures! Miss Cogan has been work-

ing on placement in Nursery since January and has settled so well into the Chatsworth family.

Diary Dates

w/b 16th June-Assessment Week

Fri 20th-Summer Solstice Nourish menu

Tues 24th June-Year I trip to Kent

Miss Snow visits Year 2 at Chatsworth <mark>Y2 transition letter</mark>

Thurs 26th June-Nursery local trip to feed the ducks

Friday 27th June-LGBTQ+ Pride Celebration-wear rainbow colours

Thursday 3rd July-SEND workshop and Q&A for parents at BOJ (9-11) and CIS (I-3) details tbc

Thursday 10th July-Y2-3 transition meeting for parents with Miss Snow

Father's Day Sale

The children were so excited today to go into the hall and choose their Father's Day gifts.





Thank you so much to the PTA again, for giving our children this lovely memorable experience<u>.</u>



